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Dear Ms. Innis: 
 
Re:  EB-2015-0029, Union Gas Limited 2015-2020 Demand Side Management (DSM) 

Plan – Draft Rate Order 
 
Dear Ms. Innis, 
 
The Board has received your response to Board staff’s submissions dated April 6, 2015, 
in which you state: “In its submission Board staff made certain assumptions and invited 
Union to provide any further clarification that it believes may be necessary in its reply 
submission.   Union does not have any further clarification to provide and requests that 
the Board approve the draft Rate Order as filed.”   
 
The response does not actually confirm that Union agrees with the assumptions Board 
staff made in its submission.  The OEB hereby requests that Union file a letter 
confirming Board staff’s assumptions, or, alternately, correcting any incorrect 
assumptions.  Union should also confirm that the draft rate order is correct. 
 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  

 


